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May 13, 2014

Dear Employees, Public Health Partners, and Residents: 

The Davis County Board of Health is happy to endorse the 2014-2018 Davis County Health Department Strategic Plan. The plan outlines a systematic effort to improve quality and performance within the department and creates a vision for the future.

The strategic plan is the culmination of a department strategic planning process conducted in 2013. Some board members participated in the department’s strategic planning retreat and helped to finalize the organization’s mission, vision, and values and selection of strategic priorities.

The seven strategic priorities included in the plan (Davis County Community Health Improvement Plan, Utah State-Wide Health Improvement Plan, Public Health System Coordination, Communication, Performance Management and Quality Improvement Culture, Workforce Development, and Employee Wellness) provide great focus for the department over next five years. Special effort has been made to include county and state-wide health priorities.

The Davis County Board of Health pledges its full support for the department strategic plan and encourages involvement from all employees to move the agency forward. We look forward to hearing about progress and successes as the plan is implemented. 
Sincerely,

Don Wood, Chair

Davis County Board of Health



